
From: Herrera, Ana (BOS)
To: Buckley, Jeff (BOS)
Cc: Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: Re: Sponsorship statement - please confirm 230986 Charter Amendment SFMTA
Date: Thursday, October 26, 2023 4:22:38 PM
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Hi all,

Confirming Sup. Ronen’s co-sponsorship. Thanks for your patience!

Ana Herrera

Legislative Aide

Office of Supervisor Hillary Ronen

ana.herrera@sfgov.org

https://sfbos.org/supervisor-ronen-district-9

From: Buckley, Jeff (BOS) <jeff.buckley@sfgov.org>
Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2023 10:08 AM
To: Young, Victor (BOS) <victor.young@sfgov.org>; RonenStaff (BOS) <ronenstaff@sfgov.org>
Subject: RE: Sponsorship statement - please confirm 230986 Charter Amendment SFMTA
 
 
Hi Victor – adding Ronen’s staff to confirm her cos-sponsorship.
 
-Jeff
 
 

From: Young, Victor (BOS) <victor.young@sfgov.org> 
Sent: Monday, October 23, 2023 2:30 PM
To: SafaiStaff (BOS) <safaistaff@sfgov.org>
Cc: PEARSON, ANNE (CAT) <Anne.Pearson@sfcityatty.org>
Subject: Sponsorship statement - please confirm 230986 Charter Amendment SFMTA
 
Good Afternoon:
 
At today’s Rules Committee meeting Supervisor Safai stated that Supervisors Ronen and Chan were
co-sponsors of the above referenced Charter Amendment.  I do not have a record of the co-
sponsorship and would appreciate if you could get confirmation of co-sponsorship and have them
send me their request.  
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Thank you.  
 
Victor Young
Board of Supervisors
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, City Hall., Room 244
San Francisco CA 94102
phone 415-554-7723    |     fax 415-554-5163
victor.young@sfgov.org | www.sfbos.org

  Click here to complete a Board of Supervisors Customer Service Satisfaction form.

 
The Legislative Research Center provides 24-hour access to Board of Supervisors legislation, and archived matters

since August 1998.

 
Disclosures: Personal information that is provided in communications to the Board of Supervisors is subject to
disclosure under the California Public Records Act and the San Francisco Sunshine Ordinance. Personal information
provided will not be redacted.  Members of the public are not required to provide personal identifying information
when they communicate with the Board of Supervisors and its committees. All written or oral communications that
members of the public submit to the Clerk's Office regarding pending legislation or hearings will be made available
to all members of the public for inspection and copying. The Clerk's Office does not redact any information from
these submissions. This means that personal information—including names, phone numbers, addresses and similar
information that a member of the public elects to submit to the Board and its committees—may appear on the
Board of Supervisors website or in other public documents that members of the public may inspect or copy.
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